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A Parish of the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Hartford  

¢ƘŜ {ǘΦ /ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ [ŜƎŀŎȅ CǳƴŘ ƛǎ ŎƻƳƳƛǧŜŘ ǘƻ  
ŜƴǎǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƭƻƴƎ-ǘŜǊƳ ǎǘŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŀƴŘ ƛǘǎ  
ƳƛƴƛǎǘǊƛŜǎΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ŀ ƎƛƊ ƛƴ ƭƛŜǳ ƻŦ ƅƻǿŜǊǎ ǳǇƻƴ ŀ 
ƭƻǾŜŘ ƻƴŜϥǎ ǇŀǎǎƛƴƎ ŀǎ ŀ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ 
ǿƛƭƭ ǘƘǊƛǾŜ ǿŜƭƭ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΦ   

¢ƘŜ ¢ƘƛǊŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƛƴ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜ          WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нпΣ нлнм 

tŀǊƛǎƘ hŶŎŜ IƻǳǊǎΥ aƻƴŘŀȅ-CǊƛŘŀȅ  
фΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ нΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  

tŀǎǘƻǊΥ wŜǾŜǊŜƴŘ aƛŎƘŀŜƭ ²ƘȅǘŜΣ усл сру мспн  
 

t!wL{I {¢!CC 
!ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǝǾŜ !ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ-tŀǊƛǎƘ hŶŎŜ  
aǊǎΦ [ƛǎŀ /ŜǊŎƘƛŀ  
усл сру мспн ƻǊ ǎǘŎŀǘƘȅϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ  
 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ CŀƛǘƘ CƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ  
aǊǎΦ YŀǘƘƛ .ƻƴƴŜǊ  
усл сру птот ƻǊ ƪŀǘƘƛŘǊŜϪŀƻƭΦŎƻƳ  
 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ ¸ƻǳǘƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ  
¸ƻǳǘƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ hŶŎŜ 
aŀƴǳŜƭŀ IŀƴǎƘŀǿΣ усл сру мспн ƻǊ 
aŀƴǳŜƭŀƘŀƴǎƘŀǿȅƳϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 
 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ aǳǎƛŎ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ 
aǊǎΦ {ǳǎŀƴ ½ȅōŜǊǘ  
усл нмт лслл ƻǊ ǎǳǎŀƴȊȅōŜǊǘϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ  
 

CŀŎƛƭƛǝŜǎ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ  
aǊΦ aƛŎƘŀŜƭ DǊŀǇǇƻƴŜΣ усл сру мспн  
 

tŀǊƛǎƘ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ  
aǊΦ aƛƪŜ /ƻǳǝƴƘƻ 
усл плу мспф ƻǊ ƳƛƪŜǾƛƴŘŀϪƘƻǘƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 
 

CƛƴŀƴŎŜ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ  
aǊǎΦ WŜƴƴƛŦŜǊ hǊȊŜƭƭ 
усл тнф млтф 
 

tŀǊƛǎƘ [ŜƎŀŎȅ CǳƴŘ /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ  
aǊΦ tŜǘŜǊ tŀōƛŎƘΣ усл умл рлсф 
 

tŀǊƛǎƘ [ŀȅ ¢ǊǳǎǘŜŜǎ  
aǊǎΦ !ƴƴ IƻũƳŀƴΣ усл срм оуут 
aǊΦ {ǘŜǾŜƴ aƻǊŜǧŀΣ усл сру фсол 

Thanks for worshiping with us. 
If you would like to join our parish 

family, fill out a yellow membership form found 
in the vestibule or atrium and mail it to us, drop 

it in the collection basket or 
call us at 658 1642. 

 

We Welcome You to Our  
Family of Faith! 

aŀǎǎκ[ƛǘǳǊƎȅ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜΥ  
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ±ƛƎƛƭ ŀǘ рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ aŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǘ уΥлл ŀΦƳΦΣ ммΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ŀƴŘ рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  
όaŜƳƻǊƛŀƭ 5ŀȅ ²ŜŜƪŜƴŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ [ŀōƻǊ 5ŀȅ ²ŜŜƪŜƴŘΣ  
bh рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ {ǳƴŘŀȅ aŀǎǎύ  
5ŀƛƭȅ aŀǎǎ ŀǘ уΥол ŀΦƳΦΣ ϧ [ƛǾŜǎǘǊŜŀƳŜŘΣ aƻƴŘŀȅ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ ŀƴŘ CǊƛŘŀȅΦ ό¸ŜŀǊƭȅύ  
  
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ wŜŎƻƴŎƛƭƛŀǝƻƴΥ  
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ пΥлл ǇΦƳΦ ǳƴǝƭ пΥол ǇΦƳΦ  
 aƻƴŘŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ сΥлл ǇΦƳΦ ǳƴǝƭ тΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  
hǊ ōȅ ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜΦ 
 
.ŀǇǝǎƳǎ ŀƴŘ .ŀǇǝǎƳŀƭ tǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴΥ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ŀǘ усл сру мспн  
  
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ Iƻƭȅ aŀǘǊƛƳƻƴȅΥ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ŀǘ усл сру мспн ŀǘ ƭŜŀǎǘ  
с ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ  
  
/ƘƻƛǊ tǊŀŎǝŎŜǎΥ  
!Řǳƭǘτ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅǎ ŀǘ тΥол ǇΦƳΦ  
¸ƻǳǘƘτ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅǎ ŀǘ сΥол ǇΦƳΦ  
/ƻƴǘŜƳǇƻǊŀǊȅ aǳǎƛŎ DǊƻǳǇτ{ǳƴŘŀȅǎ ŀǘ пΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  
  

.ǳƭƭŜǝƴ 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜΥ aƻƴŘŀȅ ŀǘ млΥлл ŀΦƳΦ  
²ŜōǎƛǘŜ bŜǿǎΥ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƻΥ 
   StCatherineWebMaster@Comcast.net  
 нср {ǘǊŀǧƻƴ .Ǌƻƻƪ wƻŀŘΣ .ƻȄ муп 
²Ŝǎǘ {ƛƳǎōǳǊȅΣ /ƻƴƴŜŎǝŎǳǘ лслфн  
¢ŜƭΥ усл сру мспн κCŀȄΥ ууу нфт омоп  
9ƳŀƛƭΥ ǎǘŎŀǘƘȅϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ  
²ŜōǎƛǘŜΥ ǿǿǿΦǎǘŎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜΦƛƴŦƻ Facebook Page:  
St. Catherine of Siena Parish-West Simsbury CT 

WELCOME! 
We welcome all visitors who are celebrating with us today. As is 
our custom at St. Catherine of Siena, please remain in your pew 
for the singing of the first and last designated verses of the  
recessional hymn. 

 
Livestream  
all Masses  
@ 

 

stcatherine.info 

mailto:StCatherineWebMaster@Comcast.net
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¶ Saturday, January 23rd @ 5:00 p.m. Mass for  

 Ashley Bonica Ferreira, for  

 strength &wisdom,  requested by  

 Tom & Rosemary Clarke;  

¶ Sunday, January 24th @ 8:00 am Mass for  

 Marianne Manzitto, requested by the 

 Kostelni Family; 

¶ Sunday, January 24th @ 11:00 am Mass for  
 Theresa Bouquillon, 2nd anniversary ,  

 requested by her family;  
¶ Sunday, January 24th @ 5:00 p.m. Mass for 

 Grade 8 Class; 

¶ Monday, January 25th @ 8:30 a.m. Mass for  

 Kevin Jagla, for health, requested by 

 his family;  

¶ Tuesday, January 26th @ 8:30 a.m. Mass for  

 John Sullivan, requested by the  

 Egan Family;  

¶ Tuesday, January 26th @ 9:00 a.m. Adoration;  

¶ Wednesday, January 27th @ 8:30 a.m. Mass for 

 Peter Prewitt,  requested by  

 Deb & Gene Trovato;  

¶ Wednesday, January 27th @ 9:00 a.m.; Rosary,  

¶ Friday, January 22nd @ 8:30 a.m. for  

 John Cappa,  requested by the Ryan Family; 

¶ Saturday, January 30th @ 5:00 p.m. Mass for  

 Fr. William OõKeefe,  

 birthday remembrance,  

 requested by the Ed & Mary Bouquillon;  

¶ Sunday, January 31st @ 8:00 am Mass for  

 Margaret Anne Green, requested by  

 Thomas and Deborah Spillane; 

¶ Sunday, January 31st @ 11:00 am Mass for  
 Michael Oleskewicz, anniversary ,  

 requested by his family; and, 
¶ Sunday, January 31st @ 5:00 p.m. Mass for 

 Mary Carew, requested by the Hark Family. 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS  OFFERTORY COLLECTION: 
 

Thank you for your financial support of our parish! 
In these uncertain times, it is my hope that our parish provides 
to you both spiritual support and practical supportñCatholic 

Actionñby feeding our neighbors, investing in our children and 
youth, and keeping all of our parishõs stakeholders in the 

ôSpiritual Loopõ, if you will! 
We are able to livestream the Masses, provide unique and  
creative Faith Formation, Youth Ministry; we are able to  
continue our 6 ministries which feed, care and provide  

assistance to our neighbors in needñbecause of your generous 
and continuous financial support. Without it, our doors would 

close and our programs would be reduced.  
 

Thank you for parishioners like you! 

 
Thank you for using both our online Faith Direct  

services or for mailing your envelope to: 
Post Office Box 184, West Simsbury, Conn. 06092 

 
Weekly Loose Cash/Checks:     $ 6,193.00 
Faith Direct weekly giving:    $ 3,753.08  
   Total:     $9,946.00 
Other Generous Giving: 
Repair &Refurbishment:    $   295.00 (additional) 
Solemnity of Mary                        $        40.00(additional) 
Catholic High School   $10.00 

 

This weekõs second collection is for 
Catholic High Schools. 

Sanctuary Lamp 
Memorial  

For Theresa Bouquillon, 
2nd anniversary,  

requested by her family.  

Are you registering for Mass? 
 
Please remember to visit our website, to use 
sign-up genius to register for all Mass  

attendance. You must click on the ñsign up  
button for the particular Mass then then click 
on the ñSubmit and sign upò button at the  
bottom of the page in order to add your name 
to the list. Please call the office if you have 
any questions, 860-658-1642. 
 Also, please remember to enter the 
church through the atrium and exit thru 
the vestibule. Thank you. 
 As you exit the church, please pick up 
a calendar and a copy (one/family, please) 
of ñRediscover the Saintsò by Matthew 
Kelly.  
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I am Requesting Your Help 
 As many parishioners know, last yearõs Forward with Faith  campaign was based upon building new  
programmatic outreach to grow our parish and strengthen her ties to the community, especially the 20 and 30 
year olds.  

One of our primary outreach efforts is being formed now and is focused on the òNONES,ó those younger 
Catholics in their 20s and 30s who have little or no connection, practically speaking, to the Catholic faith. Most of 
us know plenty of them and have them right in our own families. No matter how well and how hard we did to  
educate our children and keep them in the practice of the faithñby attending Mass regularly, participation in our 
Faith Formation (formerly religious education classes) programs and Youth Ministry programs. They went off to 
college and the culture grabbed them. 

Our work will be difficult, but the work is important and necessary. Our Church is about saving souls, 
and souls are saved by the Grace of God in-and-through His Churchõs efforts. 

So what do we need to do? In order to get moving we need to reach out to the 20 & 30 year olds and have 
a conversation with them as to why they do not practice the faith, why Mass isnõt interesting, why church might 
not hold the same value as you or I may have for it.  We canõt speak to them in sincere, honest and compassionate 
dialogue if we donõt òknow whatõs upó exactly. What I think is the issue may not be their issue. 

So I needñand am askingñfor your help: Perhaps as a parent of one of these òNones,ó I am asking for 
your help to reach out to them in hopes of engaging them in a conversation about their doubts, disbeliefs, and 
their questions about the Church and our faith. This is not to lecture them, but rather to ask them to tell us why 
we (the Church) isnõt hitting the mark with them. Once we find that out, we can at least address their concerns 
and hopefully have conversations on social media and eventually in-person through the parish.  

If you would be so kind, I would love to have a way to make contact with them and have a òfocus style 
groupó educate us to the topics we need to know and to address. 

If you are willing to help, this might just be the first step in spreading the faith and renewing the Light of 
Christ in a loved one. Itõs worth the effort, for we have nothing to lose and everything to gain. 

Thank you. Please utilize the following email to respond to this request: stcathy@comcast.net. 
 

Deacon MacNeill 
  

I want to take this time to let our parish know that Deacon Joe MacNeill has completed his assignment 
here at St. Catherine of Siena Parish and will be moving on to a different assignment and parish soon. I know you 
join me in prayer and good wishes for the next venture in his Ordination to Priesthood,  

Sadly, the Covid pandemic and all of its implications òateó into Deacon Joeõs time here. With the  
seminarians returning early (mid-October) from Seminary in Michigan to Bloomfield, Deacon Joe spent the last 
two-plus months working with them at St. Thomas Seminary as Prefect. In addition to the time crunch, his  
interactions with the seminarians and health requirement to quarantine would not allow him to return to the  
parish or rectory in a timely fashion, especially with health risks. 
 Letõs pray for more vaccines, better precautions, elimination of the virus and a return to normal òsoon, and 
very soon,ó for all of our sakes. And all good wishes for Deacon Joeõs successes and future Ordination. At the time 
of this bulletin being written, his assignment was not yet published by the Archdiocese.  
 

òCan we talk?ó Mass IS a Dialogue 
 

 The celebration of the Sacred Mass is a dialogue between God and His people, with the Priest as the  
mediator of that dialogue. Note that in the Mass the priest makes certain statements to and asks question of the  
laityñand the laity respondñas the priest as presider or President of the celebration acts as mediator. He even 
uses certain particular stances, i.e., the Orans, a loanword from Medieval Latin ęràns translated as one who is praying or  
            Continued on page 6. 

   FROM FATHER MICHAEL... 
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Faith Formation News  
 Grade 8 Class Mass is today, Sunday, Jan. 24th. We will meet in the church no later than 4:30 p.m. 
Please sign up using this link: https://bit.ly/3hs3BnK 
 CONFIRMATION I & II meet next Sunday, Jan. 31st. Morning class meets from 9:30 a.m.-10:30 
a.m. Evening classes meet from 6 p.m.-7 p.m. for Confirmation I and 7:15 p.m.- 8:15 p.m. for Confirmation II. 
 CONFIRMATION II Parent meeting There will be a Confirmation Parent Meeting over Zoom for 
Mr. McNair's morning class at 9:45 a.m.-10:30 a.m. The Parent Meeting for the evening class will be at  
7:30 p.m. in the church for in person attendance and will be live streamed on the homepage of our website as 
well. http://bit.ly/2JJpMcR   
 CHILD LURES: The Archdiocese mandates that Think First. Stay Safe: Child Lures Program is  
offered every year for every child. Parents of Grades 1-3 received a video presentation last Sunday in their 
email to watch with their child. For some of the children this is new and for others it will be a review. Please 
watch this 40 minute video and discuss it with your child. A Seesaw Lesson has been posted with several  
questions for your child to answer. Because we are audited each year, participating in this program keeps us 
compliant with the directives and keeps your children educated in how to keep themselves safe. Grade 4-8 will 
involve a take home student/parent guide that should be done at home. More details about how to receive this 
guide will be forthcoming in the next few weeks. 
 SERVICE OPPORTUNITY FOR GRADES 7-10! ñHugs for Health Care Heroesò & ñCards for 
Caringò A service project of care and concern for St. Francis Hospital workers and patients: Grades  
7-10. Ten full months into the pandemic healthcare workers continue their work on the front lines. Patients who 
are hospitalized are isolated from friends and family. Earn some service hours for Confirmation and remind 
them that they are not forgotten, that we care. Project: A homemade treat bag for healthcare workers. A  
recipe has been emailed home. Project: Cards for Caring are homemade, decorated cards with messages of 
care and hope. Scripture verse suggestions have been emailed home. DROP OFF IN CHURCH KITCHEN 
BY FRIDAY, JAN. 29th or Jan. 30th 9 a.m. Questions? Beth Bouchard, beth_bouchard30@yahoo.com,  
(860)402-5096 or Kathi Bonner, kathidre@aol.com. 
 First Communion Dress and two veils are available for any family who is interested in receiving these 
items. Size is 8. There is also a lovely pink dressy winter coat for a girl around size 10. Contact Kathi Bonner, 
Kathidre@aol.com if interested! 
 FIRST COMMUNION Parent Meeting is Sunday, Feb. 7th in the church while the children are in 
Russell Hall for in person class. This meeting will also be live streamed for parents at home. There will be  
important books and materials given out at this meeting. For parents at home, please come to the church to pick 
up these materials at your earlies convenience. They will be set out in the atrium in alphabetical order. Please 
sign up your child and yourself here: http://bit.ly/39KoIOK  

YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS 
 

SENIOR HIGH 
 

THIS SUNDAY, JANUARY 24thïASK THE EXPERTS/PREPARING YOUR HEARTS in Russell Hall 
from 6-8 p.m. In the spirit of preparing for Valentineôs Day, please join us this evening as we ñget to know 
each otherò and open our hearts to others. Pizza will be served. Use this link to register: http://bit.ly/3nYSd5s 
 SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 7thïIT ONLY TAKES A MINUTEïin Russell Hall from 6-8 p.m.-Join us 
for a relaxing evening out with friendsïthis challenge may only last a minute! Pizza will be served. Please use 
this sign up genius to register: https://bit.ly/3qWv5GI 
 SAVE THE DATE: FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 12th-Russell Hall at 6:00 pmïGOOD FOOD-GOOD 
FRIENDS. Join us on a cold winter Friday for a fun, relaxing evening out with friends. Together we will  
prepare dinner, set the table and share a feast. An RSVP by Wednesday, February 10th is required so that we 
can plan our menu and so each participant can be assigned an ingredient to bring for our meal prep! 
Space is limited. Use this link to register: http://bit.ly/38GpHiE 

 
          Continued on page 6. 

https://bit.ly/3hs3BnK
http://bit.ly/2JJpMcR
mailto:beth_bouchard30@yahoo.com
mailto:Kathidre@aol.com
http://bit.ly/39KoIOK
http://bit.ly/3nYSd5s
https://bit.ly/3qWv5GI
http://bit.ly/38GpHiE
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Upcoming Parish Meetings & Events  

JANUARY 
-3ÕÎȟ ςτÔÈɂ'ÒÁÄÅ ςȟ 2(ȟ ωȡσπ ÁȢÍȢ 
-3ÕÎȟ ςτÔÈɂ'ÒÁÄÅ ψȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ τȡσπ ÐȢÍȢ 
-3ÕÎȟ ςτÔÈɂ'ÒÁÄÅ ψ #ÌÁÓÓ -ÁÓÓȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ υ ÐȢÍȢ 
-3ÕÎȟ ςτÔÈɂ9ÏÕÔÈ -ÉÎÉÓÔÒÙȟ 2(ȟ φȡππ ÐȢÍȢ 
--ÏÎȟ ςυÔÈɂ#ÏÎÆÅÓÓÉÏÎȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ φ ÐȢÍȢ 
-4ÕÅÓȟ ςφÔÈɂ!ÄÏÒÁÔÉÏÎȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ ω ÁȢÍȢ 
-7ÅÄȟ ςχÔÈɂ2ÏÓÁÒÙȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ ω ÁȢÍȢ 
-7ÅÄȟ ςχÔÈɂ*ÒȢ (ÉÇÈ 9ÏÕÔÈ -ÉÎÉÓÔÒÙȟ 2(ȟ φ ÐȢÍȢ 
-3ÁÔȟ σπÔÈɂ#ÏÎÆÅÓÓÉÏÎȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ τ ÐȢÍȢ 
-3ÕÎȟ σρÓÔɂ#ÏÎÆȢ Ǫ 0ÁÒÅÎÔ -ÔÇȟ 2(ȟ ωȡσπ ÁȢÍȢ 
-3ÕÎȟ σρÓÔɂ#ÏÎПÉÒÍÁÔÉÏÎȟ 2(ȟ φ ÐȢÍȢ 
3ÕÎȟ σρÓÔɂ#ÏÎÆȢ 0ÁÒÅÎÔ -ÔÇȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ φȡρυ ÐȢÍȢ 
 
 

FEBRUARY 
--ÏÎȟ ρÓÔɂ#ÏÎÆÅÓÓÉÏÎȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ φ ÐȢÍȢ 
--ÏÎȟ ρÓÔɂ2ÏÓÁÒÙȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ χ ÐȢÍȢ 
-4ÕÅÓȟ ςÎÄɂ!ÄÏÒÁÔÉÏÎȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ ω ÁȢÍȢ 
-7ÅÄȟ σÒÄɂ2ÏÓÁÒÙȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ ω ÁȢÍȢ 
-3ÁÔȟ φÔÈɂ#ÏÎÆÅÓÓÉÏÎȟ #ÈÕÒÃÈȟ τ ÐȢÍȢ 

Pantry Partners  
Thank you to the volunteers who kicked off the 
New Year with SCPP! Through the generosity 
of our parishioners, we are able to continue 
with this ministry. The next distribution is 
February20th. 

SANDWICHES NEEDED  
FOR THE HOMELESS 

 

 This weekend, Youth Ministry and Feed 
the Hungry are combining forces to help Feed the  
Hungry. Together, we are providing sandwiches of 
any kind, to shelters in Hartford. Sandwiches can 
now be dropped off on SATURDAY MORNING, 
JANUARY 23rd from 8-10 AM, SUNDAY,  
JANUARY 24th from 12-8 PM using the outside 
kitchen door entrance, or MONDAY, JANUARY 
25th by 10:00 a.m. Thank you in advance for your 
ongoing generosity and support! To sign up, please 
use this link:  https://bit.ly/2X6CO7r 

Donations are requested for  

The House of Bread Shelter 
 in Hartford.  

 

They provide urban ministry to the  
economically disadvantaged in Hartford.  

 

Items requested are: 

Plain toothpaste 

Toothbrushes 

Unscented deodorant 

Menôs socks 
 

Please consider donating these items by  

placing them in the Collection Bin which will 
be in the church atrium from Sunday,  

January 24 through Friday, February 12. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact  

Jacob Dording, jjdord1104@gmail.com.  
 

THANK YOU! 

Yes you òCANó! 
St. Catherine of Siena Food Pantry is 
seeking òcannedó food to support our 
ENO HALL FOOD PANTRY ministry. 
Weekly drop offs of your donations can 
be left in the vestibule. Items needed 
include:  
 

òCannedó 
Tuna and chicken  

Fruit  
Vegetables  

Pasta (think Chef Boyardee)  
Soups (low salt or regular)  

Pancake mix and maple syrup  
Coffee and tea  

Cereals and oatmeal andé 
TOILET PAPER (individually 

wrapped or 4 packs)  

Parishionerôs Corporal Works of 
Mercy & Parish Ministry News  

https://bit.ly/2X6CO7r
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XAVIER HIGH SCHOOLôS $20,000 RAFFLE will yield one winner. It could be you! The 
winner will be chosen on April 30th at 11 a.m. in front of Xavier. Tickets are $100 
each, and there is no limit to the number you can purchase. You do not need to be  
present to win, but you must be 18 years or older to participate. Tickets can be 
purhased online, through the mail or in person in the Advancement Office, Room 105. 
Information on online purchases or a form to be mailed in can be found at  
xavierhighschool.org. Click on Alumni & Giving, and then click on $20,000 Cash 

Raffle. The raffle is a game of chance, as such it is not considered a charitable contribution as per State of  
Connecticut and IRS guidelines. All proceeds will benefit the Xavier Annual Fund. For more information  
contact the Advancement Office at 860-346-7735 or email advancement@xavierhighschool.org.  

Youth Ministry continued from page 4é 
 

JUNIOR HIGH 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 27th, 6:30ï8 p.m. in Russell HallïPLIMPTON HOUSE COOK AND BAKE. 
Will you help us cook and bake a full meal for the residents of the Plimpton House, a shelter in Hartford for 
individuals that are chronically homeless, disabled, or have suffered significant challenges in life. We will 
supply everything so just come prepared to cook. NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY! RSVP TO ATTEND:   
http://bit.ly/3nzc5fb 
 MONDAY, FEBRUARY 8thïJoin us for our program-HEART-TO-HEART in Russell Hall from 
6:30-8 p.m. Donôt make us whine, be our valentine and join us this evening in the spirit of Valentineôs Day, 
for a RED-iculously fun evening out. We will play some games, work on a service project and so much more. 
Confirmation hours available. Please register to attend using this link: http://bit.ly/39fbZ6k 
 

Fr. Michael continuedé 
 
leading, also orant or orante, is a posture or bodily attitude of prayer, usually standing, with the elbows close to the sides of the body 
and with the hands outstretched sideways, palms up. (Catholic Encyclopedia) to lead the celebration.  
 Why write about this here? Any time a Mass is celebrated the dialogue should be heard. For the priest to 
say, òThe Lord be with you,ó and the response, òAnd with your spiritó to be said out loud by only 10 out of the 100 
parishioners really isnõt a dialogue as much as a murmur.   
 And especially now as we live-stream all of our Mass, the people listening at home are unable to fully hear, 
and thus fully participate in the Mass. And full participation, which Vatican Council II calls for by the laity 
means that we are present, we pray aloud the Mass parts, sign (non-pandemic times) and become One with God 
in the celebration. So may I ask you, for the sake of our live-streaming sisters and brothersñand meñto use our 

òoutside voices when praying during the Mass. Thank you! 

mailto:advancement@xavierhighschool.org
http://bit.ly/3nzc5fb
http://bit.ly/39fbZ6k
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The members of  
St. Catherine of Siena Prayer Shawl Ministry 
 have been busy knitting beautiful shawls .  

 
The finished creations are blessed and a Prayer card has 
been attached. Medals representing various saints may be 
added upon request. If you know anyone who might  

benefit from the prayers and comfort these shawls provide 
please contact Janet Fischer,  

lucypink@comcast.net or 860-989-6045. 

mailto:lucypink@comcast.net

